
 
 Request for Application 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Workforce Office of Western Illinois 
is soliciting a Request for Application (RFA) from an experienced 
and qualified entity to operate Workforce Innovation & Opportunity 
Act (WIOA) Title 1-B programs in the Illinois counties of Adams, 
Brown, Pike and Schuyler. The RFA will be available April 17, 2023. 
To request an RFA email: lwa14@grics.net. Application due date: 
May 19, 2023 5:00 p.m. CDT. 
 

The Workforce Office of Western Illinois is an Equal Opportunity 
Employer 

 


